
 

 

Dear Parents 

We are excited to share that THE VITS SCHOOL will organise Summer Camp in the session 
2025-26 focusing on the development of the children by providing them opportuniƟes to learn 
what they wish to and create interest in the new horizons.  

 

*Let us all strive to help young learners to discover their wings and fly high in life * 

 

RegistraƟon process to begin soon!!!  

 

Stay tuned for more updates.  

 

NOTE: Summer Camp is only for the children studying in THE VITS SCHOOL from grade 3 to 
12. 

 

 

Regards  
THE VITS SCHOOL 


